Salon New Client Welcome Letter
Getting the books salon new client welcome letter now is not type of
challenging means. You could not lonely going with book growth or library or
borrowing from your associates to log on them. This is an unconditionally easy
means to specifically get guide by on-line. This online message salon new
client welcome letter can be one of the options to accompany you once having
supplementary time.
It will not waste your time. acknowledge me, the e-book will enormously
impression you additional thing to read. Just invest tiny get older to way in
this on-line notice salon new client welcome letter as well as review them
wherever you are now.
Excel 2013: The Missing Manual Matthew MacDonald 2013-04-18 The world’s most
popular spreadsheet program is now more powerful than ever, but it’s also more
complex. That’s where this Missing Manual comes in. With crystal-clear
explanations and hands-on examples, Excel 2013: The Missing Manual shows you
how to master Excel so you can easily track, analyze, and chart your data.
You’ll be using new features like PowerPivot and Flash Fill in no time. The
important stuff you need to know: Go from novice to ace. Learn how to analyze
your data, from writing your first formula to charting your results. Illustrate
trends. Discover the clearest way to present your data using Excel’s new Quick
Analysis feature. Broaden your analysis. Use pivot tables, slicers, and
timelines to examine your data from different perspectives. Import data. Pull
data from a variety of sources, including website data feeds and corporate
databases. Work from the Web. Launch and manage your workbooks on the road,
using the new Excel Web App. Share your worksheets. Store Excel files on
SkyDrive and collaborate with colleagues on Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn.
Master the new data model. Use PowerPivot to work with millions of rows of
data. Make calculations. Review financial data, use math and scientific
formulas, and perform statistical analyses.
Veterinary Practice News 2009-05
New York Magazine 1994-05-02 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
New York Magazine 1994-06-13 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
Stamps 1934
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The Life-Changing Magic of Tidying Up Marie Kondo 2014-10-14 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • The book that sparked a revolution and inspired the hit Netflix
series Tidying Up with Marie Kondo: the original guide to decluttering your
home once and for all. ONE OF THE MOST INFLUENTIAL BOOKS OF THE DECADE—CNN
Despite constant efforts to declutter your home, do papers still accumulate
like snowdrifts and clothes pile up like a tangled mess of noodles? Japanese
cleaning consultant Marie Kondo takes tidying to a whole new level, promising
that if you properly simplify and organize your home once, you’ll never have to
do it again. Most methods advocate a room-by-room or little-by-little approach,
which doom you to pick away at your piles of stuff forever. The KonMari Method,
with its revolutionary category-by-category system, leads to lasting results.
In fact, none of Kondo’s clients have lapsed (and she still has a three-month
waiting list). With detailed guidance for determining which items in your house
“spark joy” (and which don’t), this international bestseller will help you
clear your clutter and enjoy the unique magic of a tidy home—and the calm,
motivated mindset it can inspire.
Business Essentials Ronald J. Ebert 2002-03 Appropriate for Introduction to
Business courses at both the university and college levels. Back by popular
demand, Business Essentials, Canadian Third Edition, is the perfect option for
those who want a "no-nonsense" approach for an introduction to business course.
It retains the smooth, conversational writing style, extensive pedagogy, and
well-integrated supplements package of the parent text, Business, Canadian
Fourth Edition. Thoroughly updated and condensed, this text engages the reader
by providing accurate and focused coverage in a brief, inexpensive, and high
quality format. Not only does this book reflect the changes occurring in the
practice of business, it also meets the changing needs of students and teachers
in the field.
Predictive Marketing Omer Artun 2015-08-06 Make personalized marketing a
reality with this practical guide to predictive analytics Predictive Marketing
is a predictive analytics primer for organizations large and small, offering
practical tips and actionable strategies for implementing more personalized
marketing immediately. The marketing paradigm is changing, and this book
provides a blueprint for navigating the transition from creative- to datadriven marketing, from one-size-fits-all to one-on-one, and from marketing
campaigns to real-time customer experiences. You'll learn how to use machinelearning technologies to improve customer acquisition and customer growth, and
how to identify and re-engage at-risk or lapsed customers by implementing an
easy, automated approach to predictive analytics. Much more than just theory
and testament to the power of personalized marketing, this book focuses on
action, helping you understand and actually begin using this revolutionary
approach to the customer experience. Predictive analytics can finally make
personalized marketing a reality. For the first time, predictive marketing is
accessible to all marketers, not just those at large corporations — in fact,
many smaller organizations are leapfrogging their larger counterparts with
innovative programs. This book shows you how to bring predictive analytics to
your organization, with actionable guidance that get you started today.
Implement predictive marketing at any size organization Deliver a more
personalized marketing experience Automate predictive analytics with machine
learning technology Base marketing decisions on concrete data rather than
unproven ideas Marketers have long been talking about delivering personalized
experiences across channels. All marketers want to deliver happiness, but most
still employ a one-size-fits-all approach. Predictive Marketing provides the
information and insight you need to lift your organization out of the campaign
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rut and into the rarefied atmosphere of a truly personalized customer
experience.
One of Us Is Dead Jeneva Rose 2022-04-26 The highly anticipated new thriller
from the bestselling author of The Perfect Marriage. Opulence. Sex. Betrayal
... Sometimes friendship can be deadly. Meet the women of Buckhead—a place of
expensive cars, huge houses, and competitive friendships. Shannon was once the
queen bee of Buckhead. But she’s been unceremoniously dumped by Bryce, her
politician husband. When Bryce replaces her with a much younger woman, Shannon
sets out to take revenge ... Crystal has stepped into Shannon’s old shoes. A
young, innocent Texan girl, she simply has no idea what she’s up against ...
Olivia has waited years to take Shannon’s crown as the unofficial queen of
Buckhead. Finally, her moment has come. But to take her rightful place, she
will need to use every backstabbing, manipulative, underhand trick in the book
... Jenny owns Glow, the most exclusive salon in town. Jenny knows all her
clients’ secrets and darkest desires. But will she ever tell? Who amongst these
women will be clever enough to survive Buckhead—and who will wind up dead? They
say that friendships can be complex, but no one said it could ever be this
deadly.
New York Magazine 1983-03-21 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
Secrets from My Chair Mary Jo Lyle 2020-11-09 Have you ever found yourself
telling your stylist stories you wouldn't share with your closest friends? The
power of touch and a sympathetic ear of your trusted colorist often lead to
conversations typically heard by a psychologist with the added reward of
beautiful color! Secrets From My Chair is a compilation of stories and secrets
too delicious not to share told by clients as they sat for hours in the chair
over a span of thirty-four years~ sharing laughter, tears and a few lessons
along th
Getting Everything You Can Out of All You've Got Jay Abraham 2001-10-12 A
consultant to some of America's leading corporations shares key insights and
ideas on how to supercharge one's business and career, explaining how to create
and develop new opportunities for wealth in any business, enterprise, or
venture. Reprint. 50,000 first printing.
Shear Wealth Carole LaBute 2020-09-02 Book Delisted
New York Magazine 1987-05-11 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
New York Magazine 1994-07-18 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
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the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
The Beauty Industry Survival Guide Tina Alberino 2015-01-01 My name is Tina
Alberino, and I wrote this book to save you. This is not another lame book full
of generic beauty business advice. This book serves as the literary equivalent
of a kick in the ass and a punch to the throat. You hold in your hands
compendium of harsh lessons and a raw depiction of the true nature of this
industry. The vast majority of these lessons aren't taught in schools and don't
appear in textbooks; they're learned through experience--often in a way that is
less-than-gentle. This book will help you navigate this tumultuous industry.
The waters run deep, the currents are swift, and the tides shift quickly. The
journey can certainly be treacherous. Don't learn these lessons the hard
way.Learn how to avoid scoundrel salon owners and crackpot contracts, build a
loyal following of glamorous gals and gallant gents, and land your first big
break before graduation day!
Popular Mechanics 2000-01 Popular Mechanics inspires, instructs and influences
readers to help them master the modern world. Whether it’s practical DIY homeimprovement tips, gadgets and digital technology, information on the newest
cars or the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is the ultimate guide to our
high-tech lifestyle.
New York Magazine 1992-05-11 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
The Ladies' Book of Etiquette, and Manual of Politeness Florence Hartley 1876
Hair Salon and Day Spa The Staff of Entrepreneur Media 2014-09-22 The experts
at Entrepreneur provide a two-part guide to success. First, learn how you can
make money while making people look good with your own hair salon and day spa.
Then, master the fundamentals of business startup including defining your
business structure, funding, staffing and more. This kit includes: • Essential
industry-specific startup essentials including industry trends, best practices,
important resources, possible pitfalls, marketing musts, and more •
Entrepreneur Editors’ Start Your Own Business, a guide to starting any business
and surviving the first three years • Interviews and advice from successful
entrepreneurs in the industry • Worksheets, brainstorming sections, and
checklists • Entrepreneur's Startup Resource Kit (downloadable) More about
Entrepreneur’s Startup Resource Kit Every small business is unique. Therefore,
it’s essential to have tools that are customizable depending on your business’s
needs. That’s why with Entrepreneur is also offering you access to our Startup
Resource Kit. Get instant access to thousands of business letters, sales
letters, sample documents and more – all at your fingertips! You’ll find the
following: The Small Business Legal Toolkit When your business dreams go from
idea to reality, you’re suddenly faced with laws and regulations governing
nearly every move you make. Learn how to stay in compliance and protect your
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business from legal action. In this essential toolkit, you’ll get answers to
the “how do I get started?” questions every business owner faces along with a
thorough understanding of the legal and tax requirements of your business.
Sample Business Letters 1000+ customizable business letters covering each type
of written business communication you’re likely to encounter as you communicate
with customers, suppliers, employees, and others. Plus a complete guide to
business communication that covers every question you may have about developing
your own business communication style. Sample Sales Letters The experts at
Entrepreneur have compiled more than 1000 of the most effective sales letters
covering introductions, prospecting, setting up appointments, cover letters,
proposal letters, the all-important follow-up letter and letters covering all
aspects of sales operations to help you make the sale, generate new customers
and huge profits.
Managing Patient Expectations Susan Keane Baker 1998-08-21 Susan Keane Baker an expert in the field of physician practice management and patient
satisfaction - describes how to develop the qualities of understanding,
empathy, and compassion that help to meet and exceed patient expectations.
Managing Patient Expectations is filled with realistic and cost-effective
strategies for maintaining patient satisfaction, creating loyalty, and
increasing referrals. This practical guide explains how to find out what
patients really think and how physicians can best respond in a variety of
situations. Written for all members of the health care team, the book reveals
the vital role that each person plays in managing patient expectations.
Beowulf 2012-03-01 Finest heroic poem in Old English celebrates the exploits of
Beowulf, a young nobleman of southern Sweden. Combines myth, Christian and
pagan elements, and history into a powerful narrative. Genealogies.
3 1/2 Secrets to Salon Success Pam Stellema
The Advocate 2001-08-14 The Advocate is a lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender
(LGBT) monthly newsmagazine. Established in 1967, it is the oldest continuing
LGBT publication in the United States.
Hair Salon and Day Spa 2012-07-15 Succeed with style! Hair salons and day spas
across the country are making as much as $300,000 a year - and you can, too.
Whether you want to start a small salon out of your home or open a full-service
day spa, this guide will show you exactly how to succeed. You don't even have
to be a stylist. If you've got strong business skills, you can open a
salon/spa, rent space to stylists, message therapists and nail artists, then
sit back and rack in the cash. Inside our guide you'll find: Analyze the
market, write a business plan and advertise effectively Establish a website to
spread the word and bring in more revenue Increase sales with no extra effort
by applying simple upselling techniques Keep track of your finances with readyto-use work sheets Professional industry experts share inside information and
invaluable advice, revealing how they have been successful in this lucrative
business, and more importantly, how you can be successful, too. Attractive
hair, newfound energy and a revitalized appearance are always in style, no
matter what ups and downs await the economy. Whether you love styling hair or
prefer managing personnel, you'll find that it pays to help people look good
and feel great. This guide will show you the profitable way of making someone's
day. Order today and get started on the path to success! The First Three Years
In addition to industry specific information, you’ll also tap into
Entrepreneur’s more than 30 years of small business expertise via the 2nd
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section of the guide - Start Your Own Business. SYOB offers critical startup
essentials and a current, comprehensive view of what it takes to survive the
crucial first three years, giving your exactly what you need to survive and
succeed. Plus, you’ll get advice and insight from experts and practicing
entrepreneurs, all offering common-sense approaches and solutions to a wide
range of challenges. • Pin point your target market • Uncover creative
financing for startup and growth • Use online resources to streamline your
business plan • Learn the secrets of successful marketing • Discover digital
and social media tools and how to use them • Take advantage of hundreds of
resources • Receive vital forms, worksheets and checklists • From startup to
retirement, millions of entrepreneurs and small business owners have trusted
Entrepreneur to point them in the right direction. We’ll teach you the secrets
of the winners, and give you exactly what you need to lay the groundwork for
success. BONUS: Entrepreneur’s Startup Resource Kit! Every small business is
unique. Therefore, it’s essential to have tools that are customizable depending
on your business’s needs. That’s why with Entrepreneur is also offering you
access to our Startup Resource Kit. Get instant access to thousands of business
letters, sales letters, sample documents and more – all at your fingertips!
You’ll find the following: The Small Business Legal Toolkit When your business
dreams go from idea to reality, you’re suddenly faced with laws and regulations
governing nearly every move you make. Learn how to stay in compliance and
protect your business from legal action. In this essential toolkit, you’ll get
answers to the “how do I get started?” questions every business owner faces
along with a thorough understanding of the legal and tax requirements of your
business. Sample Business Letters 1000+ customizable business letters covering
each type of written business communication you’re likely to encounter as you
communicate with customers, suppliers, employees, and others. Plus a complete
guide to business communication that covers every question you may have about
developing your own business communication style. Sample Sales Letters The
experts at Entrepreneur have compliled more than 1000 of the most effective
sales letters covering introductions, prospecting, setting up appointments,
cover letters, proposal letters, the all-important follow-up letter and letters
covering all aspects of sales operations to help you make the sale, generate
new customers and huge profits.
Freefare Mark A. Kovel Sr. 2016-01-12 Franklin D. Roosevelt changed America
forever with his New Deal, which ushered in an age of entitlement. The
mentality gained steam with Lyndon B. Johnsons Great Society, and took an even
greater hold with the election of Barack Obama, whose Democratic Party rode his
coattails to victory in the midst of an economic crisis. Under Obamas
leadership, big government has flexed its muscle to take control of the health
care delivery system, Wall Street, the auto industry, and investment
bankingleading to more bureaucracy, more control, and more taxes. Even with all
thats been accomplished, theres still a final step we must take to ensure that
we achieve enlightenment: We must institute Freefare, which would eliminate
hunger, suffering, and racial disparities. By examining the progressive reforms
initiated by FDR, Johnson, Obama and others who subdued the masses by
developing meaningful wealth redistribution systems, well be able to embrace
the next logical step toward a totally class neutral society; Freefare
Los Angeles Magazine 2003-11 Los Angeles magazine is a regional magazine of
national stature. Our combination of award-winning feature writing,
investigative reporting, service journalism, and design covers the people,
lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art and architecture, and news that
define Southern California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los Angeles magazine
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has been addressing the needs and interests of our region for 48 years. The
magazine continues to be the definitive resource for an affluent population
that is intensely interested in a lifestyle that is uniquely Southern
Californian.
30-Minute Social Media Marketing: Step-by-step Techniques to Spread the Word
About Your Business Susan Gunelius 2010-11-12 BIG PRESENCE isn't just for BIG
COMPANIES anymore! A social media marketing handbook for small business owners
on the go Social media has opened the door to anyone who wants to promote
themselves--including small businesses. Designed specifically for busy small
business owners, this book puts you on the fast track to maximizing your
business's visibility and generating profits—regardless of the size of your
marketing budget or the time you have to devote to it. 30-Minute Social Media
Marketing provides 22 short chapters packed with real-world examples,
templates, sample marketing procedures, and screen shots taking you step-bystep through the essentials. With little time and effort, you will master the
arts of: Blogging and microblogging Social networking and bookmarking Audio and
video E-books and webinars Direct and indirect marketing Brand and relationship
building Word-of-mouth marketing Expanding your reach and establishing your
position Integrating with traditional marketing Evaluating results By the end
of the book, you will have completed a social-media marketing plan that
produces real results and created a strategy for future marketing plans--all in
just 30 minutes a day.
Cover Letter Magic Wendy S. Enelow 2004 Professional resume and cover letter
writers reveal their inside secrets for creating phenomenal cover letters that
get attention and land interviews. Features more than 150 sample cover letters
written for all types of job seekers, including the Before-and-After
transformations that can make boring letters fabulous.
New York Magazine 1983-01-31 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
Cincinnati Magazine 1976-04 Cincinnati Magazine taps into the DNA of the city,
exploring shopping, dining, living, and culture and giving readers a ringside
seat on the issues shaping the region.
A Practical Guide to Beauty Therapy for NVQ Level 2 Janet Simms 2003 Provides a
full-colour layout and salon photographs. This title aims to match the 2004
S/NVQ standards. It provides step-by-step routines and colour photographs for
the key beauty procedures, and covers hydrotherapy, spa treatments, and nail
art.
SPIN® -Selling Neil Rackham 2020-04-28 True or false? In selling high-value
products or services: 'closing' increases your chance of success; it is
essential to describe the benefits of your product or service to the customer;
objection handling is an important skill; open questions are more effective
than closed questions. All false, says this provocative book. Neil Rackham and
his team studied more than 35,000 sales calls made by 10,000 sales people in 23
countries over 12 years. Their findings revealed that many of the methods
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developed for selling low-value goods just don‘t work for major sales. Rackham
went on to introduce his SPIN-Selling method. SPIN describes the whole selling
process: Situation questions Problem questions Implication questions Needpayoff questions SPIN-Selling provides you with a set of simple and practical
techniques which have been tried in many of today‘s leading companies with
dramatic improvements to their sales performance.
The Israel Lobby and U.S. Foreign Policy John J. Mearsheimer 2007-09-04 The
Israel Lobby," by John J. Mearsheimer of the University of Chicago and Stephen
M. Walt of Harvard's John F. Kennedy School of Government, was one of the most
controversial articles in recent memory. Originally published in the London
Review of Books in March 2006, it provoked both howls of outrage and cheers of
gratitude for challenging what had been a taboo issue in America: the impact of
the Israel lobby on U.S. foreign policy. Now in a work of major importance,
Mearsheimer and Walt deepen and expand their argument and confront recent
developments in Lebanon and Iran. They describe the remarkable level of
material and diplomatic support that the United States provides to Israel and
argues that this support cannot be fully explained on either strategic or moral
grounds. This exceptional relationship is due largely to the political
influence of a loose coalition of individuals and organizations that actively
work to shape U.S. foreign policy in a pro-Israel direction. Mearsheimer and
Walt provocatively contend that the lobby has a far-reaching impact on
America's posture throughout the Middle East—in Iraq, Iran, Lebanon, and toward
the Israeli-Palestinian conflict—and the policies it has encouraged are in
neither America's national interest nor Israel's long-term interest. The
lobby's influence also affects America's relationship with important allies and
increases dangers that all states face from global jihadist terror. Writing in
The New York Review of Books, Michael Massing declared, "Not since Foreign
Affairs magazine published Samuel Huntington's ‘The Clash of Civilizations?' in
1993 has an academic essay detonated with such force." The publication of The
Israel Lobby and U.S. Foreign Policy is certain to widen the debate and to be
one of the most talked-about books in foreign policy.
Los Angeles Magazine 2000-04 Los Angeles magazine is a regional magazine of
national stature. Our combination of award-winning feature writing,
investigative reporting, service journalism, and design covers the people,
lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art and architecture, and news that
define Southern California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los Angeles magazine
has been addressing the needs and interests of our region for 48 years. The
magazine continues to be the definitive resource for an affluent population
that is intensely interested in a lifestyle that is uniquely Southern
Californian.
Swim with the Sharks Without Being Eaten Alive Harvey B. Mackay 2009-03-17 This
straight-from-the-hip handbook by bestselling author and self-made millionaire
Harvey Mackay spells out the path to success for readers everywhere. They will
learn how to: Outsell by getting appointments with people who absolutely,
positively do not want to see you, and then making them glad they said "yes!"
Outmanage by arming yourself with information on prospects, customers, and
competitors that the CIA would envy - using a system called the "Mackay 66."
Outmotivate by using his insights to help yourself or your kids join the ranks
of Amercia's one million millionaires. Outnegotiate by knowing when to "smile
and say no" and when to "send in the clones." This one-of-a-kind book by a
businessman who's seen it all and done it all has sold almost 2 million copies,
and is the essential roadmap for everyone on the path to success.
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New York Magazine 1994-05-30 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
New York Magazine 1982-05-03 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as
an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as
the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing
and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and
fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its
audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New
York as both a place and an idea.
My Friend My Father Jane Duncan 2015-08-27 'It seems to me,' my father said
quietly, 'that one always tries to leave a place better than one found it . .
.' From the time when she was small enough to be held high above his head
Duncan Sandison was the most important person in Janet's life . . . This
remarkable novel, the story of a remarkable man who has appeared in many
previous Friends, begins with Janet as a young child at Reachfar. As she grows
up her admiration for Duncan deepens into a bond of true affection that
sustains her through many trials and adventures. After her marriage to Twice
Alexander it is her father's letters that bring the scent of the heather to the
Caribbean, carrying with them all the comfort of his love . . .
Brill's Content 2001-02
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